
ROTARY 4-WAY TEST
1. Is it the TRUTH?

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
3.Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS?

4.Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

Birthdays and Anniversaries
October 2 - Pat & Amy Holley

October 4 - Jennifer West

  ROTARY CLUB OF SUSANVILLE SUNRISE

SPOKE

Today’s Program
Karen Grosz -Membership

Upcoming Programs
October 10 - Oliver Grosz

Upcoming Events
 

November 15 - Winetasting and Silent Auction, Jensen Hall

THE  OBJECT OF ROTARY

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster 
the ideal of service as a basis of worthy  en-
terprise and, in particular, to encourage and 
foster:

First: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;
Second: High ethical standards in business and professions; the recog-
nition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the dignifying 
of each Rotarian’s occupation as an opportunity to serve society;
Third: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian’s per-
sonal, business, and community life;
Fourth: The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, 
and peace through a world of fellowship of business and professional 
persons united in the ideal of service.

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE CLUB OFFICERS
2013-2014

President:			   Patty Gunderson 
President Elect:		  Tim Nobles
Secretary:			   Karen Grosz
Treasurer:			   Rob Kohrt
Sergeant at Arms:		  Steve Rose
Club Service:	 		  Annette Silveria
Vocational Service:		  Gary Felt
Community Service:		  Keri Richards
International Service:	 Steve King
Youth Service:		  Vera Campa
Foundation Chair:		  Arlin Billington

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB,
P.O. BOX 1345 SUSANVILLE, CA 96130

Email: sunrise@susanvillerotary.org
Website: www.susanvillerotary.org

Meetings held each Thursday at 7:00 a.m. at the Elks Lodge
Please Report Attendance Makeups Promptly To

Karen Grosz at oksg29@gmail.com
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Last Week’s News

Sunrise Rotary club members Mike, Patty, Robin and Arlin along with 
Camp Ronald McDonald’s Vicki and  Tom stand in front of one of the 
windows we donated to the camp’s Gallatin House.

President Patty presents a check to representatives Linda Margaretic 
and Leslie Goni of Sierra Cascade Family Opportunites for audio testing 
equipment for infants and toddlers. The money came from joint funds 
from our club, the Quincy Rotary Club, and a District Service Grant.

October Is Vocational Service Month

District 5190 Vocational Projects

Vocational Service Projects are a vehicle in which Rotarians can 
demonstrate service to others through their professions and put into 
practice promoting high ethical standards. Rotarians, as business and 
community leaders, share their time, skills and expertise through their 
vocations and inspire others in the process. Below is a partial list of 
vocational service projects in District 5190 that highlight our Rotarians 
in motion promoting Vocational Services in their communities:

4-Way Test Program: Facilitate ethical dilemma scenarios with Rotary 
Club using the 4-way test.

Business Person of the Year: Many Rotary Clubs honor business and 
professional men and women. This program is unique in its partner-
ship with the Chamber of Commerce

Rotary Business Academy Program: The Rotary Business Academy is a 
business simulation open to all high school students.

Career Speakers Bureau for at-risk students: Build a team of Rotar-
ian’s to present career talks to at risk students at Local High Schools. 
This will ultimately lead to Rotarian’s mentoring students and possible 
follow-up job shadow opportunities

For more information on these and other programs visit 
www.rotarydistrict5190.org

And the winner is....

Jen Butler

Congratulations for winning our Hawaii vacation raffle!


